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Thanks,
 
Sincerely,
 
Program Support
USDA APHIS Animal Care
 
Fort Collins: 2150 Centre Ave., Building B, 3W11, Fort Collins CO, 80526
Phone: 970-494-7478 Email: ACWest@aphis.usda.gov
 
Raleigh: 920 Main Campus Drive, Suite 200, Raleigh, NC 27606
Phone: 919-855-7100 Email: ACEast@aphis.uda.gov
 
Join the Animal Care Stakeholder Registry and receive emails on topics of interest

 

 

From: @omrf.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 9:53 AM
To: AC West <acwest@aphis.usda.gov>
Cc: @omrf.org>; @omrf.org>; 

@omrf.org>; @omrf.org>
Subject: FW: notification of AV change to USDA
 
 
 
To Whom This May Concern,
 
The Oklahoma Medical Research Foundation (OMRF) is a registered research facility (Certificate
#73-R-002).  Our USDA registration is currently inactive.  However, since we still hold a USDA
registration and want to remain compliant with regulations I would like to report a change of AV. 
As of March 1, 2019  is the new Attending Veterinarian for OMRF.  I also request
that  and our Associate Director of Comparative Medicine,  be added onto
our account as representatives of OMRF to make official changes as necessary. 
 
Sincerely,
 

Institutional Official
Executive Vice-President and Chief Operating Officer
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Obtained by Rise for Animals.
Uploaded to Animal Research Laboratory Overview (ARLO) on 03/18/2021



Oklahoma Medical Research Foundation
825 NE 13th Street
Oklahoma City, OK  73104

@omrf.org
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